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CCoonncceerrtt  &&  RRiibbss!!  
TThhiiss  WWeeeekkeenndd!!  

 

This weekend is a very important one 

for our Rotary Club. 

Many members have been working har 

for weeks to make our Concert and Ribfest 

fundraising events a Success. 

 

A huge thank you to all Members who have: 

 stepped up to Sponsor the Concert financially 
 stepped up with In-Kind donations to both events 
 signed up to Volunteer for the Ribs 
 donated to the Concert on-line already 
 spent hours planning and organizing both events 

Now it's time for all other Members to assist: 

 Sponsor - still time to sponsor for the Concert 
 Donate - go on-line and pledge to the Telethon 
 Buy Food - come out and purchase some of the 

 tasty offerings from our 2 Ribbers and  
 Scooters Food Truck 

 Spread the Word - let as many of your friends, family, 
 neighbours and others know about the events 

President Taunya, and your Board, thank you in advance for your support  

during this crazy year - with no regular Ribfest! 

We are doing our best to keep some of the key aspects of  

our Annual Rotary Ribfest alive and well in 2020! 

Join us and enjoy! 

Yours in Rotary, 

Don Voisey , 

Editor for today 

July 15, 2020 

RRRoootttaaarrryyy   

DDDrrriiivvveee---TTThhhrrruuu   

RRRiiibbbfffeeesssttt   


